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CVMS NEWS
Expect Academic Excellence; Let Education help you Soar	 December 2018

Calendar of Events 

4 - Band Concert and Art Show, Gym and Cafeteria, 
6:00 pm


11 - Renaissance Reward Day (Rescheduled for 
January 15)


14 - Last day to turn in Boxtops for homeroom 
competition


17 - Angel Tree items due


19 - January 4-Holiday Break


21 - Gift Wrapping by Four Points, Church of the 
Nazarene, 3022 Battlefield Parkway, 6:00-9:00 pm


27 - Relative Caregiver Support Meeting, New 
England Seventh Day Adventist Church, 330 Morgan 
Rd., Trenton 6:00-7:30 pm


28 - Relative Caregiver Support Meeting, Four 
Points, 308 Cherokee St., Lafayette, 6:00-7:30 pm


Free tutoring on Mondays and Thursdays, 
3:30-4:30 pm, and Wednesdays, 7:00-7:30 am.

Every homeroom that turns in 
500 boxtops gets two bags of 
holiday candy

Coach Duble (left) and Mrs. Stewart (right) with the winners of 
the Red Ribbon Week Essay Contest, Cherrish Letson 
(winner), Caleb Hamby (runner up), and Trinity McCamish 
(honorable mention) 

District & UGA Honor Band 

On Saturday, December 1, 30 CVMS band students competed 
with band students from 70 other schools for seats in the 
District Honor Band. Congratulations to the following students!


Band I - Andrea Boyko* (2nd Flute), Andrew Brown (13th 
Trumpet), Caroline Evans* (3rd French Horn), Alex Huggins* 
(5th Trombone), Landon Kirk* (5th French Horn), Shelly Mack 
(9th Clarinet), Danny Phillips (10th Trumpet), Ethan Saiki (12th 
Trombone), Luke Wilhelm* (11th French Horn), Joash Williams 
(6th Alto Saxophone), Josh Wingard* (1st Percussion), and 
Isaac Woodall* (1st Oboe)


Band II - Jayden Curtis (12th French Horn), Adriana Marks 
(12th Flute), and Maddie Rhodes (16th Clarinet)


*Designates 2nd Round All-State (2nd round auditions are on 
January 12th at Perry Middle School in Perry GA, audition 
times TBA) 


Our school-wide Spelling Bee will be 
January 16 at 9:00 am.
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Leslie Shepherd is the Family Engagement Coordinator. The Family Center is in the school office. Hours are 
10:00 am - 2:00 pm.

Students of the Month 

Congratulations and thank you to the students of the 
month. Your actions and attitude make our school a 
better place! The outstanding students of November are 
Roger Collins, Emma Fowler, Aiden Russell, Evangeline 
Williams (6th grade), Dustin Beard, Emily Ensley, Eme 
Mitchell (7th grade), Kaleigh Espy, Logan Fouts, Parker 
Johnson, Autumn Love, Sam Nelson, Kaylee Thompson 
(8th grade), and Katieann Thompson (PE).

Away 

1 - Wrestling, Cleveland, TN


4 - Wrestling @ Heritage, 4:30 pm


4 - Basketball, Varsity vs. Lakeview @ LFO, 4:30 pm girls 
tip off, boys follow


8 - Wrestling League @ Gordon Lee


11 - Basketball, Varsity @ Dade, 4:30 pm girls tip off, 
boys follow


Home 

3 - JV Basketball vs. Dade


6 - Varsity Basketball vs. Gordon Lee, 4:30 pm girls tip 
off, boys follow


13 - Varsity Basketball vs. Lafayette, 4:30 pm girls tip off, 
boys follow


17 - JV Basketball vs. Saddle Ridge, 4:30 pm girls tip off, 
boys follow


Food City School Bucks 

Every dollar spent at Food City by a participating customer 
receives a point for their chosen school. You can link to 
Chattanooga Valley Middle School by visiting www.foodcity/
schoolbucks or have the cashier scan the barcode and your 
Food City card.

Food City requires cardholders to re-link bonus cards to 
the school of their choice each school year.

UGA Honor Band
(continued from page 1) 

Five of our band students were accepted to participate in the 
University of Georgia Honor Band, Andrea Boyko, Andrew 
Brown, Caroline Evans, Danny Phillips, and Isaac Woodall. 
This is an invitation only honor band and included schools 
from Georgia, Tennessee, Florida, Alabama, and the 
Carolinas.


Caroline Evans qualified in the top honor band (5th horn out 
of over 100 auditioning) - a first for our school! Isaac Woodall 
and Andrew Brown both are sitting first chair in clinic bands. 
All of our students had a very good showing and are 
representing our school very well!






